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Stepping Hill Area Committee Meeting: Tuesday, 29 
October 2024 

               
WARD DISCRETIONARY BUDGET - CHEVIOT ROAD PLAY AREA 

 
Report of the Director for Place Management 

 
1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 A request for £850.00 of Ward Discretionary Budget to be allocated to Cheviot Road 

Play Area.  
 
2. BACKGROUND 
 
2.1 Cheviot Road play area was installed in 2012 as part of the national playbuilder 

investment in play spaces.  
 
2.2 The play area has a strong focus on themed and imaginary play. 
 
2.3 It is a popular recreational space for local residents.  
 
2.4 In 2021, play area improvements were undertaken to replace the swings, springers 

and stepping pods.  
 
2.5 In 2024 a budget allocation of £850 was allocated to allow for the repainting of the 

timber play equipment.   
 
3. PROPOSAL 
 
3.1 A further request for the  allocation of £5,000.00 is proposed to improve the play 

opportunities on the site by adding trim trail balancing items.  
 
4. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
4.1 The Area Committee is requested to recommend that the Cabinet Member for 

Finance & Resources approves the allocation of £5,000.00 from the Ward 
Discretionary Budget (Norbury and Woodsmoor ward) to new play area equipment 
at Cheviot Road Play Area. 

 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Richard Booker on telephone number Tel: 0161 474 4829 or alternatively 
email richard.booker@stockport.gov.uk 


